Pravina Attwala

Subject: FW: [External] A104/22 - Notice of Variance

From: Patrick D'Aloisio

Sent: July-05-22 8:19 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] A104/22 - Notice of Variance

Hello,
| am a resident at 261 Chatfield Drive. | am writing to support this application, the pool and the landscaping will only
increase property values and make the neighbourhood more desirable. The project looks to be of excellent quality and

we hope the application is approved.

Patrick D'Aloisio,(Hons) B.A., J.D.



